Gleaner - 1989-05-03

Births and Deaths

Cards of Thanks, In Memoriams, Marriage Notices, Engagements,

BORN

ELDER - Proud Auntie Jill and Uncle Cliff are pleased to announce the arrival of beautiful baby girl Brittany Rose born April 23, 1989 weighing 7 lbs. 10 oz. at Barrie Memorial Hospital, Happy parents of this outstanding baby are Brenda Elder and Richard Fiebig.

Delighted are grandparents Norman and Bernie Elder and Johanna Fiebig, and Great Grandma Anna Elder.

CARD OF THANKS

I would like to express my appreciation to Dr. Aikin and Dr. Thompson for their care of me during the periods of time I spent in Barrie Memorial Hospital. My thanks to the nurses and Staff members of the second floor for their many kindnesses, and to Rev. Cogswell and Rev. Carmichael for their helpful visits. To the friends who visited me, sent cards, flowers or in many other ways remembered me I send my thanks.

Ken Nish

IN MEMORIAM

BERNERT, Jonathan - In loving memory of a very special son and brother who died May 5th, 1980. In our garden of remembrance there is a little sheltered spot fragrant with the bloom and beauty of the sweet forget-me-not, but of all the flowers in the garden fairer and brighter never, grew than the little flower that whispers. Always we will remember you.

Dearly missed Mom, Dad, Judy, Joey Kathie and Kaylie

JOLY, Pierre - In loving memory of Pierre Joly who died accidentally May 8, 1985.

Time goes so fast, Another years has passed Pictures of a smiling face And happy memories are all we have left,

Of a man we all loved and adored so dear.

We miss you so very much Love you forever, Muffy, Daniel, Eric and Joel

JOLY, Pierre - In loving memory of a good friend, brother-in-law and uncle who died May 8, 1985. Always loved, missed and forever remembered Ronald, Claire, Mike and Steve.

CARD OF THANKS

I wish to thanks the Hinchinbrooke Volunteer Fire Department, for responding on the night of April 27, 1989 and in recognition of their services rendered to me, I sincerely thank thee.

Randy Cross

On behalf of the Unity Party of Quebec, I would like to take this opportunity to thank "Ace Cadillac", Léonard Castagnier and his disco and the several hundreds of people who supported us by buying and selling tickets and a special thanks to all those who came and enjoyed the evening with us. Vicking Irving

A big thank you to all our friends who helped to make the "Seniors' Dinner" at the Crossroads an extra special one for us by remembering our 46th wedding anniversary. It was very kind of you all.

Kitty and Sam Stone

We'd like to thank visitors for gifts and flowers and the nursing staff and Dr. Raymond Lemieux for the wonderful care we received while staying at the Barrie Memorial.

Brenda & Brittany

MIXED SHOWER

in honor of

LINDA CLOUSDALE & RICHARD TESSIER

SATURDAY, MAY 6, 1989

TROUT RIVER GOLF CLUB

Country & Western music \$4, per person Buffet Lunch Everyone welcome